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During this month all the members who were 

staying in the German Team for training came 

back. Now we are so many active members here 

as we have never been before, and in the last 

few weeks we have had visitors every day. 

Which of them will be real active members is 

not yet clear, but three of these are very good 

and will probably move in or go to Germany for 

training. 

 

In Turku, the other town where there is a center, 

we found a suitable flat and three of us are 

working there to settle the flat and to put 

everything in order, so that it will be ready by 

the end of the week. 

 

Also we got the new study guide, printed in 

Germany, so that we can work much better 

now, because in the last months we had no 

books and could only give first chapters for 

reading, which the people buy very easily. We 

are looking forward to the visit of our Parents to 

Europe and each of us wants to have a spiritual 

baby before they come. 
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